
From: JONES, GALE
To: Ectory R. Lawless; John Hutton
Cc: HOWELL, RICHARD T.
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Notice of Interconnection Agreements with AT&T Tennessee that have been Terminated
Date: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 10:32:01 AM

This notice is to inform you that the following Agreements with AT&T Tennessee have
been terminated:

Docket No. Carrier Name Approval
Date

Termination
effective as of

10-00106
Baldwin County
Internet/DSSI Service,
L.L.C.

Unable to
locate date 7/26/21

08-00111 Birch Telecom of the
South, Inc.

Unable to
locate date 6/30/21

10-00102 Embarq Communications,
Inc.

Unable to
locate date 7/31/21

07-00159 Ernest Communications,
Inc.

8/20/07 5/18/21

06-00082 IDS Telcom Corp. 5/15/06 7/26/21

05-00283
Lightyear Network
Solutions, LLC

Unable to
locate date 5/18/21

Please contact Richard T. “Chip” Howell at 214-757-8099 if you have any questions. 
Thank you for your assistance in the matter.

Thank you,

Gale Jones
AT&T State Regulatory Affairs
Telephone #:  (512) 457-2290
Fax #:  (512) 870-1397

NOTICE:  This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of AT&T and/or its affiliates, are confidential, and are
intended sole for the use of the above-named recipients.  DO NOT FORWARD this message without approval.  It contains
information that is confidential privileged, or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  Any other use,
retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail or its attachments strictly prohibited.  If you are not one
of the named recipients or otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in error, please notify me
at 512-457-2290 and immediately delete this message from your computer.  Thank you.

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on August 24, 2021 at 10:32 a.m. 
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